
Thursday, January 21, 2016
Hi, 2nd Grade Parents –

The 2nd Graders will be performing their program, “Lullabies and Bedtime Stories” on Tuesday, February 2nd during school from 8:30am-9:00am for the students and teachers and Thursday, February 4th at 6:45pm (call time 6:25pm) for family and friends.  Both performances will take place in the Gullett Elementary cafeteria. 

For the Thursday evening performance, we would like to invite everyone to an “Open House” from 6:00pm-6:25pm where students can give you a tour of their classroom and show you some special things they have been learning and working on in class.  At 6:25, students will need to be dropped off at Mrs. Yturri’s *NEW* Music classroom, Room 101, on the main ramp, closest to the cafeteria.  We will begin the performance promptly at 6:45pm.

Since we have a “night time” theme for our program, we would ask that all 2nd graders come to school wearing their favorite pajamas for both performances.  Please make sure pajamas are school and weather appropriate.  Robes and slippers are highly encouraged!

We look forward to sharing our music with you in just a few short weeks!  
Sincerely,

Allison Yturri

Gullett Elementary Music Specialist

allison.yturri@austinisd.org

